
 

 

Announcement on Temporary Suspension of Personal E-Banking, 

Credit Card, Debit Card, and ATM 

 

Dear Value Customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to inform you that 

the Bank will temporary upgrade the Bank’s system during July 1st, 2023 (Saturday) from 

11:00 PM to July 2nd, 2023 (Sunday) 6:00 AM for system efficiency improvement. During 

such upgrade period, you will not be able to conduct financial transactions as follows;  

- All transactions via Personal Mobile Banking and Internet Banking 

- Use of Credit Card and Debit Card 

- The transactions of deposit,withdrawal, transfer and credit card payment conducted 

via ATM 

We apologize for any inconvenience from such upgrade of the system. For more information, 

please contact our call center at 02 679 5566. 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

June 30th, 2023 


